
For more information: harlemriver@bceq.org 

Did you know that the City is proposing to 
sell public land proposed as Parkland? 

 

The new proposal is to sell the proposed Parkland to a private 

developer to build housing. 

 
Come out Tuesday, April 25th, 2017 to share your concern and opinions! 

Bronx Community Board 4 Public Hearing 
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 

Time: 6 pm – please, arrive early 
Bronx Museum of the Arts. 

1040 Grand Concourse (corner of 165th St) 
Bronx, NY 10456 

 

Note: Please, arrive early as you have to sign in. Be prepared, you only have 2 minutes 

to speak, so we suggest to bring a written statement.  Ask the Community Board to 

please vote against using waterfront parkland for housing and economic development. 

Site Located Between Mill Pond Park and             
Bronx Terminal Market 

Our Community deserve and 
need this park: Vision 2014 
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